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Memorandum
TO:

Vallejo City Unified School District Employees

FROM:

Mel Jordan, Assistant Superintendent for Administrative Services
DATE:

January 17, 2013

RE:

Operation Energy Sweep (January 16, 2013 Memorandum Revision)
At this time, we are requesting that the Inventory Form below be completed with an inventory of the electrical outlet ‘plug-ins” (i.e., cooking appliances, coffee pots, refrigerators, microwaves, toasters, heaters, etc) in your area due to the higher than normal electrical and demand usage, District-wide.  In an effort to better understand the current energy demand, the District’s Facilities Services Department needs your assistance in auditing site energy use.
Please complete and submit the form below by January 31st to the Facilities Department, Attn: Denise Brogan-Whitford, via district mail or e-mail (dbrogan-whitford@vallejo.k12.ca.us).  Once the inventory form is received, Facilities will be working collaboratively with your site Administrator to review the current energy usage and demands that may need to be addressed, accordingly.
IF YOU HAVE ALREADY SUBMITTED THE INVENTORY FORM, YOU DO NOT NEED TO RESUBMIT IT.

Inventory Form

	PRINT NAME
	SITE
	ROOM#/ phone ext.
	LIST OF “PLUG-INS”
	STATE REASON FOR NEED
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